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October 16, 2012  

 

Mr. Jim Stevens 

Department of Transportation  

Lahm Ridge Tower  

2nd Flr, 4501 - 50 Ave  

P.O. Box 1320  

Yellowknife, NWT X1A 2L9  

Dear Mr. Stevens,  

Re: Information Requests issued related to the Proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Project 

Please find attached Information Requests (IRs) that have been directed to the Developer from the 

Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre (PWNHC), WMAC (NWT), Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), 

and from the Review Panel seeking information related to the proposed Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway 

project. These IRs have been generated as part of the environmental impact review of the proposed 

development being undertaken by the Environmental Impact Review Board (EIRB) to fulfill the 

requirements of the Inuvialuit Final Agreement and the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act.  

Please complete a separate response to each IR, and clearly reference the IR number and the Party that 

generated (i.e., from) the IR. Please complete your responses and submit them to the EIRB by October 

22, 2012. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter. 

Sincerely,  

 

Eli Nasogaluak  

EIR Coordinator  

Environmental Impact Review Board  

Phone: (867) 777-2828  Fax: (867) 777-2610   

eirb@jointsec.nt.ca  
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